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Dawlish Christian                         
Fellowship 

 

more people, more like Jesus 

 

8th  

What has God said to you today and 

What are you going to do about it...?  

 

 

 

Matthew 18:17 (NIV) If they still refuse 

to listen, tell it to the church; and if they 

refuse to listen even to the church, treat 

them as you would a pagan or a tax    

collector.  

Starting on the 1st MAY  

 

 

 

 

Partnership meeting everyone is welcome to come  

Tuesday 8th May at Beacon Heath Chapel  Exeter  

It starts at 7:30pm  

Members Meeting  

There is no members meeting on April 10th. The next 

members meeting will be on 15th May  at the Baptist 

Church  starting with prayer from 6:30pm followed by 

the members meeting 7:30pm  

General Fund – March 
Income                 £6089 
Expenditure       £3575 
  
Building Fund - March 
Balance B/F        £114152.02 
Income                      £2657.45 
Expenditure              £258.71 

Churches Together / ROC Dawl-

ish Prayer Meeting                                                                      

 Come together and pray 

for our town on   

April  24th   

From 7pm-8:30pm  

Venue: The Vicarage, 13 West Cliff 

Road Dawlish  



 TODAY 8th April 

 

10.:30am    Conflict Resolution 

Matthew 18:17 

 7-8.30pm   

Youth  at The Coombes  

MONDAY 9th 7:30-8:30am Prayer                                              

at the Black Swan Unit   

7:30-9:30pm 

Music Practice  at Aller Farm  

TUESDAY 10th  

 

 

 

10.00am- 2.00pm 

Knitting Group  

Contact Joan 07712240420  

At Woodbury  

  

WEDNESDAY 11th  

THURSDAY 12th 

 

 

10am-2.00pm Craft Group   

Contact Joan  07712240420 for Venue                                                       

9.30 -11.30am                                                                                                                                           

Women’s Bible Study                              

Contact Cecilia 07733296648 

11.30am-12.30pm 

Prayer at The Strand Church   

2.30-3.45pm  

Thursday Friendship Club  

Anthea Brooks  

At the Methodist Church Hall                      

FRIDAY  13th   

SATURDAY  14th    

SUNDAY    15th          10:30 am The Resurrected Life part one 

7-8.30pm   Youth  at  the Partridge 

Welcome to DCF at St Agatha’s 

Today’s service is  Conflict Resolution  Matthew 18:17 

If you have any young children there is Junior Church at the 

beginning of the service in the church Hall.  

Please join us for a tea or coffee in the church hall after the 

service.  

Toilets can also be found there.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thy Kingdom Come  

Come Join the global wave of prayer  

everyday from 10th-20th May  you are able do 

this individually as a family & being part of the  

prayer groups in Dawlish. 

More information will follow. 

 

 

ROC Showcase  

10:30am-2:00pm on the 21st April  

Venue: Lady’s Mile come along and join us to meet 

some of the groups & organisations that are already 

working in your community.  

This is for Everyone  refreshments with some  

discounts will be available from Lady’s Mile . 

Want to know more  or need helping getting there 

contact Sally  (01626) 888890 

  

25th April New social Lunch Club  

From noon at Lady’s Mile  

Everyone is welcome all ages  

Lunch meal offer £4 + £1 contribution for club.  

Want to know more contact  Joan Mead  on (01626) 

437655  

Deacons Meeting  on the 21st April  8:30-10:00am  

Please pray for them as individuals and as a cluster 

as they meet together  

   ICE Prayer Meeting for schools.                                                   

   Monday  16th April  

   10.00-11.00                                                                     

   St Gregory’s Church, Dawlish 

    Everyone is welcome  

 


